
Summer  
Newsletter 

Town of Carman 
Hours 

Monday - Friday 

8:30am - 4:30pm 

Holidays 
August 5, 2024  

 Closed 

September 2, 2024  

 Closed 

Contact us  
204-745-2443 

info@townofcarman.com 
2024 Pool Season June 6th - August 31st 
Don’t forget the pool is open 7 days a week 

Kids Splash Zone is Open! 
 10:00am - 8:00pm Everyday 



King’s Park is full of fun activities 
& children are running around 

this busy time of year!                                         
Please reduce your speed when 

driving through King’s Park! 

 

Next Blood Donor Clinic 

Thursday August 22, 2024 
2 – 7 pm 
Carman Community Hall 
To book your appointment: 
Visit Blood.ca or  
call 1-888-2-DONATE   

You should be prepared to take care of yourself and your family for 
a minimum of 72 hours.  If a disaster happens in your community, 
it may take emergency workers some time to get to you as they 

help those in desperate need. 
Know the risks!       Make a plan!         Prepare a Kit! 

 

 

Ensure your campfire is completely out. Never leave a 
fire unaƩended! 

 

Carman-Dufferin-
Grey Planning 
District New 
Land Survey     
Policy 

 

The Planning District has adopted a land sur-
vey policy that states when a survey is re-
quired.  More informaƟon is available on our 
website, www.carmanmanitoba.ca/cdgpd-
home.  



Protect your head: Wear a Helmet! 
Concussion Prevention! 

CDR’s Summer Day Camp 
for children aged 5-12 at the 

Carman Community Hall 

Summer Day Camp Spots still available 

Register ONLINE up till the night before. 

$20.50 per day 

No drop-in’s, pre-registraƟon only. 
RegistraƟon is ONLINE now or call 

the office for assistance! 

 
U7 Intro to Hockey Sessions with the 

RINK 
Carman Dufferin Arena 

Monday and Wednesday in September start-
ing Sept 7th 

Group 1 – Birth Year 2019 – Need more 
skaters 

Group 2 – Birth Year 2018 

$240.00 for 7 sessions. Register online. 

Carman Dufferin Recreation 10th An-
nual Summer Hockey Camp 

Summer hockey camp spots still available for 
U13/U15 for both players and goalies          

August 26 -August 30. Register online. 
Cost is $405.00 

 

For more information on registrations, schedules, or programs, please go to: 
www.carmandufferinrecreation.com or Email: admincdr@townofcarman.com or 

mgrcdr@townofcarman.com or call the office at: 204-745-2684. 

Folklorama Bus Tour 
2023 

Romanian, Canadien Francais, Belgian Pavilions  

Monday, August 14, 2023 

Registration will open July 19th at 9:00am 

www.carmandufferinrecreation.com 

             204-745-2684  

Contact us for shelter        
bookings 



 
Are you concerned about SAFETY IN OUR COMMUNITY?  

The Manitoba Citizens on Patrol Program is a crime prevention initiative where volunteers act as extra 
“eyes and ears” for their community and local law enforcement. 

The program improves community safety through deterrence, education and awareness. 
Making your community safer 

Ask yourself… 
Do I have a couple of extra hours a month to help make my community safe? 

If you answered Yes, then We’re looking for you! 
Email Monica@townofcarman.com for more information. 

Important Information 

New to Town of Carman? 
If you have purchased your property this year and 
have not received a tax statement, please contact 

our office and we will send you a copy.  

For moves or any changes to your utility account 
please email accounts@townofcarman.com 

MWM Recollect Program 
MWM Environmental would like to invite & encourage residents to use the Recollect program. This 
program allows you to print of collection calendars and receive reminder notices. Signing up gives 
MWM the ability to communicate with you regarding any changes or disruptions to your service. 

To sign up go to www.MWMEnviro.ca 

· Scroll down to locate “Never miss a curbside pickup again!” 

· Enter your address or lane number & hit search. 

· Select option how you wish to be notified of collection days or changes to your route  

Reminder that Civic Addressing is Important 

In the case of an emergency, it is important that 
Emergency Responding Vehicles can  find your resi-
dence. To ensure your house can be found, please 
make sure your civic address is visible  for all to see. 

Bark! Bark! Bark!  
Please remember excessive barking can result in neighbourhood disputes, mental health issues 
and violations of animal control ordinances . 

If a dog’s barking has created tension amongst neighbours, it might be a good idea to discuss the 
problem with the dog owner. It’s perfectly normal and reasonable for dogs to bark from time to time, 
just as children make noise when they play outside. However, continual barking for long periods of 
time is a sign that your dog has a problem that needs to be addressed.  

For more information please visit: https://winnipeghumanesociety.ca/your-family-pet/classes-and-
education/behaviour-help/barking/ 


